Minutes of WG&E Meeting on Installations with the Heath MLB February 8, 2022 at 1:30

virtual meeting

Present: WG&E: Brian Sullivan, Betsy Loiko, and Chris LaVertu

MLB: Art Schwenger, David Gordon, Bill Fontes, and Ned Wolf

with MLP Manager, Sheila Litchfield

Sheila mentioned to Chris a group of addresses of recent installations. There are just 2 in that group, 73 Burrington Hill and 612 8A, for which bills were sent and then paid. Chris said he

would get the others to billing.

Chris said that they've been doing cold drops that are overheads but there have been missed

undergrounds.

David asked whether Mohawk Estates now has all locations cleared for installations other than the 5 where the MSTs need to be repaired. Chris said no. He said they would light up ones that have active applications. 3 to 4 customers have requested status for drops. Chris said that FSA

4 would be released the week of February 7 to customer service.

Sheila said that she has a request to review a consumer issue asking for financial assistance.

She will forward it to Brian, Betsy, and Chris.

The meeting adjourned at 1:55.

Respectfully submitted,

Ned Wolf